
 

December 1st, 2020 

 

12/2 (Wed) Practice Cancellations and Future Plans  

 

On November 30th, Hombu Dojo was notified that one practicing member has 

tested positive for the novel coronavirus. In light of this fact, Hombu Dojo will remain 

closed on December 2nd (Wed).  

 

 

 

Hombu Dojo closure: 12/2 (Wed) all day 

         

 

 

Regarding the practice situation from December 3rd (Thu), we will update the Aikikai 

homepage after 15:00 on December 2nd (Wed), so please check the information on 

the homepage regularly. 

 

We will continue to take measures to prevent the spread of infection, putting the 

health and safety of our membership first.  

We would like to ask all members for their understanding in this situation. 

 

 

Depending on the situation, the above contents may change without notice. 

In the case of a change we will update the Aikikai homepage, so please check the 

information on the homepage regularly. 

 

 

<Inquiries regarding this matter> 

Aikikai Foundation 

TEL   03-3203-9236 

Email  aikido@aikikai.or.jp 

mailto:aikido@aikikai.or.jp

